
 

 

 

 

 

A happy school committed to excellence 
SEAMER & IRTON CP SCHOOL ~ DENISON AVENUE~ SEAMER ~ SCARBOROUGH 

Tel:  01723 863489                  
Email:  headteacher@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk      Website: www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers       22 March 2024 

 
It has been great to get to know so many of you over the past couple of terms.   

I strongly believe that the relationship between parents and the school is 

incredibly important to ensure that we provide the very best for the young people 

you entrust to us every day. We are constantly striving to improve and develop 
our school, as well as looking for ways to celebrate and appreciate the successes 

of our whole school community which make Seamer and Irton CP School such a 

special community to be part of. Your feedback is always appreciated and 
carefully considered. With this in mind, I would like to ask you to kindly complete 

a short survey which you can access via the link below…  

Perspective Surveys - Survey (angelsolutions.co.uk) 
I also welcome you to make an appointment or catch me at the school gate if 

there are any specific matters which you wish to discuss in more detail. 

 
Easter Bingo - There was a lovely atmosphere in the School hall on Wednesday 

evening for the annual Easter Bingo. Thank you for the kind donations of Easter 

Eggs; thank you to those who supported the event; and I would also like to 

extend a huge thank you to our STARS for organising this event which raised 
£155.00 . All money raised by STARS is used to support the pupils in school by 

subsidising school trips and towards purchasing 

resources to enhance the school and your child’s 
experience. STARS are always looking for more 

members to come and share their ideas or help out at 

events. If you would like to be involved, please get in 
touch via email: STARS@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

Cricket – This half-term has seen our Y6 indoor 
cricket team compete against a number of local 

schools in the Scarborough Indoor Cricket League. 

These boys have represented the school brilliantly, 
week in, week out. Thank you to all the staff who have 

accompanied the team and to the parents for their 

fantastic support and commitment each week. 

 
Girls’ Football – Mr Hindle travelled to 

Chesterfield yesterday with the Girls’ football 

team who represented Scarborough Athletic FC 
in the latest round of the NLT U11’s cup. The 

girls reached the final where they put up an 

excellent fight, but unfortunately just lost out in 
a nail-biting penalty shootout.  

 

 

http://www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk/
https://perspective.angelsolutions.co.uk/diagnostics/Survey.aspx?link=29e1175d-fdc0-4ba0-aea0-bb6ee739a913
mailto:STARS@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk


COMIC RELIEF – I can now confirm that last week’s ‘casual red day’ raised a 

grand total of £375.75 which has now been split between Comic Relief and 
Breast Cancer Now. Thank you for your kind donations. 

 

STARS EASTER BINGO  Thank you to the Stars team, everyone who came and 
supported the event and parents who kindly donated prices.  

 

DINNER MENU - W/C Tuesday 9 April 
Tuesday 9 April Wednesday 10 April Thursday 11 April Friday 12 April 

Chicken Pitta Pocket 
(v) Mexican Chilli Pitta 
50/50 Rice 
Broccoli & Carrots 
 
Cheese Sandwich  
 
Tuna Jacket Potato 
 
Waffle, Fruit & 
Icecream 
Fresh Fruit or Fruit 
Yoghurt 

Minced Beef &  
Yorkshire Pudding 
(v) Pea-ter 
Croquette, Gravy 
Mashed Potato 
Medley of Veg 
Crusty Bread 
 
Chicken Sandwich 
 
Cheese Jacket Potato 
 
Cheese & Biscuit 

Sausage & Tomato 
Pasta  
(Vg) Vegetable Risotto 
Green Beans and Cauli 
Home Baked Garlic  
Flatbread 
 
Ham Sandwich 
 
Baked Bean Jacket 
Potato 
 
Chocolate Orange 
Sponge & Chocolate 
Sauce 

Fish Fingers 
(v) Cheese Pasty 
Chips, Ketchup 
Baked Beans & Peas  
Home baked Wholemeal 
Bread 
 
Egg Mayo Sandwich  
 
Cheese Jacket Potato 
 
Summer Drizzle Cake 

 

 

 
KEY DATES 

8 April – Staff Training Day – School Closed 

9 April – Summer Term begins 
9 April – EYFS Trip to Hill Top Farm 

8 May – Y5 Residential Trip to East Barnby 

13 May – Y6 SATS Week begins 
24 May – Last day of the half-term 

 

 

Have a lovely, restful Easter break. I look 
forward to seeing you all again in the 

summer term. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Robert Webb, Headteacher 

 


